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At a meeting held on 01/11/2022, the Board considered the documents and
submissions on file generally and the report of the Inspector in respect of the
proposed development, consisting of Railway Improvement Works on the Cork
(Kildare) main line and associated enhancements as part of the DART Expansion

Programme, known as the Dart+ SouthWest Project Railway Works.

The Board considered and accepted the points put forward by the applicant and the
[nspector, namely that the proposed development can be considered to be “railway

works” as defined in the Transport (Railway Infrastructure) Act 2001, as amended.
The Board agreed with the list of Prescribed Bodies, as recommended by the

Inspector, to whom the application documents should be forwarded for their

consultation and consideration, and the Board also agreed to close the consultation.
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